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12 December 2018 
 

Dear Ms Homsey 
 

CRUDINE RIDGE WIND FARM – SSD 6697 MOD 1 
EPA comment on Statement of Environment Effects 

 

I refer to your e-mail dated 6 December 2018 and request for the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) 
to provide comment on the Environmental Assessment (EA) prepared for the modification application 
submitted by Crudine Ridge Wind Farm Pty Limited for the above project.  
 
The EPA has reviewed the EA for the proposed modification 1 SSD 6697 and notes the modification 
comprises a reduction in the number of wind turbine generators and the revised design of the Aarons Pass 
Road.  
 
The EPA considers the current conditions on the environment protection licence for the Crudine Wind Farm 
premises are appropriate to control potential impacts associated with the proposed modifications and as 
such does have any recommended conditions of consent.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr Andrew Helms at the Central West 
(Bathurst) Office of the EPA on (02) 6333 3805 or via e-mail at central.west@epa.nsw.gov.au 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

SHERIDAN LEDGER 
A/Head Central West Region 
Environment Protection Authority 

 
Ms Natasha Homsey 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY, NSW, 2001 
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